

TOWN OF HATFIELD MASSACHUSETTS

TOWN CLERK

LYDIA SZYCH Memorial Town Hall 59 Main Street Hatfield, MA 01038

PHONE: 413-247-0492, ext 112 FAX: 413-247-5029

EMAIL: townclerk@townofhatfield.org

TOWN CLERK

BALLOT TESTING—August 21, 2020—10:00 AM

AUGI 9 20 8:22AM

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE—MEMORIAL TOWN HALL

Please be advised that the "test deck" for the ballots for the State Primary Election of September 1, 2020 will be held on Friday, August 21, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. Sample ballots are prepared manually and with the Auto-Mark system, and tallied manually. They are then tallied by the Image Cast tabulator computer system. The results are then compared to verify the accuracy of the computer programs. The test is conducted in the office of the Town Clerk, Memorial Town Hall, 59 Main Street.

Lydia Szych Town Clerk

Cc: Republican and Democratic Town Committees, if organized (N/A 2020)